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We collected 654 kg of food, which will be 
great for packing ongoing parcels and our 
Summer Hampers plus £32.97 in cash. 

Tesco Summer Collection 

Recently we received a visit from TV Celebrity  
Jason Bradbury (ex– Gadget Show) with his brother 
Simon from Thomas Morris and some of his team. 
Also Katie from Hunts Post and Yvonne from 
Agents Giving charity attended. Lynda did a great 
job of showing them around and explaining how it 
all works with great support from David. 

Jason wanted to see first hand how we operated 
and was very impressed. He made his feelings 
known through all his many personal multi-media 
outlets and gave us fantastic positive publicity,   
including posting a personal video that he made at 
the time. 

https://twitter.com/i/status/1141636322978934785 

 

Hunts Post gave us a great write-up and also posted 

the article on-line . 

https://www.huntspost.co.uk/news/volunteers-at-st-neots

-foodbank-appealing-for-food-donations-1-6118450 

Thanks to  Pat and  all the  Volunteers 
who helped with the collection. 

https://twitter.com/i/status/1141636322978934785
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A HUGE THANK YOU TO ALL OUR VOLUNTEERS and SUPPORTERS 

Food Bank Demand 
The demand for our services is outstripping food 
donations. This sometimes leads to shortages and 
means that we have to use cash to buy in food. We 
want to try a Responder scheme whereby people will 
sign up to receive an occasional email   requesting 
specified food items to fill an immediate need. If 
you would like to join this, please email us.             
info@stneots.foodbank.org.uk     Thank you. 

Green Grocery Voucher Scheme 

Unfortunately the Hamilton 
Scheme has  finished and we are 
negotiating with a new partner. 

Watch this space!" 

We have 2 new drop-off points in  

Gainz Gym at the Rowley Centre  

and Total Auto at Little End Ind.Est. 

In addition, Lydia  of Total Auto is now doing a  

great job updating our Facebook page. 

www.facebook.com/stneotsfoodbank              

St Neots indoor Bowls Club gave us a donation 

through their ink cartridge recycle scheme. 

We are now offering 

clients a new cook book. 

Clients with pets can 

now get support from 

Wood Green  Animal 

Charity 
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